
From: Joanne Bozdoganli  
Sent: 18 April 2019 15:10 
To: 'Barbara Maksymiw'  
Subject: FW: Examiner Question 
 
Dear Barbara, 
The District Council’s response to your question is as follows. 
 
The District Council respectfully requests that the final sentence of the explanatory text to Policy H2 be 
removed from the Plan. The Site Allocations Plan is a standalone Plan which focuses on the identification 
of ‘reserve sites’ in accordance with Core Strategy Policy CS.16, following a suitable methodology for the 
identification of sites. Policy H2 of the NDP therefore has a different purpose from that of the Site 
Allocations Plan as it identifies housing sites and as such the methodology for the identification of sites 
will likely differ between the two Plans. For these reasons it is considered that the statement that Policy 
H2 of the NDP introduces a ‘locally determined inset’ to the Site Allocations Plan is considered to be 
misleading and should be removed. 
 
Regards, 
Jo 


